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Headteacher’s Letter 

 
 
Dear Friends of Moorlands 
  
Despite the torrential rain, the Summer Fair last Saturday was a success and it was great to see 
so many current and former families there. Thank you to everyone who supported through 
volunteering on stalls and donating items. A particular thank you to the MSA Team for all of their 
planning and organisation and to the Wilson Vale team for some delicious catering. There were 
some very wet - but happy - Moorlanders by the end of the afternoon, who made the most of 
the bouncy castles and water pistols!  
 
The sun shone for the KS1 and EYFS Sports Days on Wednesday and events were keenly 
competed. Thank you to Mr Judd for his organisation and to the MSA for providing ice-creams 
for our Moorlanders at the end of all of the sports days,  they always go down a treat!  
 
A busy time of year became even busier this week,  with the arrival of our long-awaited school 
inspection.  Thank you to all of the families who completed the parental survey, your input was 
valuable and appreciated. Mrs Wilson and our team of Governors were, as always, engaged and 
supportive, our Moorlanders continued being their wonderful selves as did the staff team, who 
professionally and calmly went about their day-to-day work, alongside interviews and lesson 
observations.  A huge thank you to everyone involved. 
 
It will be some weeks before the final report is with us,  but as soon as it arrives it will be shared 
with the school community.  The ISI (independent School Inspectorate) inspections look 
rigorously to see that schools are meeting regulatory requirements (around areas such as health 
and safety and safeguarding) but are also intended to be a supportive process, which help 
schools identify strengths and next steps for development, they usually take place every three 
years.  
 
My highlight of the week had to be the Year 5&6 production of ‘Porridge’, it really was 
outstanding.  From the moment the lights went up,  there was an energy and focus to the 
performance which was maintained until the very end.  Lines were perfect, costumes looked 
stunning, one-liners were delivered with aplomb, songs and solos were confident and enhanced 
by precise choreography. A huge well done to all of the performers and staff involved, especially 
given that all of this was achieved with a little over two week’s rehearsal time.  
 
I can’t believe that yet another year is almost over, the months really do fly.  Our last few events 
are a wonderful opportunity to celebrate together the successes of our Moorlanders so I’m sure 
we will see many of you at the KS2 Summer Concert,  EYFS End of Year Celebration and Speech 
Day and Prize Giving.   
 



 

 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 
 
Congratulations to the Year 1 and 2 children who all performed brilliantly at Sports Day! 
The thrilling competition ended with Adams house victorious, after the pupils had run, 
jumped and thrown with smiles on their faces and cheers from the spectators.  
 



 

 
Year 5 and 6 Production of ‘Porridge’! 



 

 
Rounders Fest 2024!  

 
Please can KS2 families who would like to attend, and have not 
yet entered, complete the ROUNDERS-FEST-FORM 
 
Thank you, Mr Judd 

Google Earth 
 
Reception class used 
Google Earth to explore 
Moorlands and the local 
area. They then walked 
around the school and 
created a route which we 
then mapped out. It's so 
lovely to see how Recep-
tion Class have pro-
gressed in their ability to 
record information and 
label their work. Well 
done everyone!  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DKz-Q4X1qqUOHwnvCQALY3IcZTi2llx1Fp9jpYQ6Ro8hUOTZLVEFGVFlRSUVZVVNVME5TU1Y1S0cyNS4u&data=05%7C02%7CAmelia.Seaton%40moorlands-school.co.uk%7C071c


 

 



 

 



 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

June  

Tues 25th 7:00pm KS2 Summer Concert 

Weds 26th Year 5 & 6 Visit to ‘Yorkshire Cricket in the Class-
room’ 

Fri 28th 4:00pm-6:00pm Rounders Fest  

July  

Mon 1st KS1 Dress Rehearsal 

Tues 2nd Year 5 & 6 go to climb at Ingleborough 

 6:30pm KS1 Production 

Weds 3rd 8:45am Leavers’ Assembly followed by Leavers’ 
Day Out 

Thurs 4th  9:00pm EYFS End of Year Celebration 

Fri 5th 9:45am Speech Day at St Chads 

 End of Term (Midday) 


